
 

 

Adult Volunteers, Boys & Girls for Cub Scout  

Wild West Twilight Camp 

held June 6-10, 2016 from 6-9 PM 

at Bethany & Longfellow 

What is Cub Scout Twilight Camp? 

Do I have to be a scout to come to camp? 

Simply put—No.  Membership with the Boy Scouts of 

America is not a requirement to register for the  Aquila 

District  Cub Scout Twilight Camp.  We have created a 

fun and interesting program for boys & girls alike.  

Youth who want to attend, but are not registered 

scouts, must have an adult (at least 18 years old) 

attend with them.   

Twilight Camp is a unique program. 

Youth who have just completed  1st to 4th grade are 

grouped by grade level. Youth experience age 

appropriate activities under the guidance of trained 

adult leaders and teen assistants called Den Chiefs.  

Youth who have just completed kindergarten are 

eligible for the Tiger camp with a parent attending and 

walking with them. We also have a tot lot camp for 

staff children only (3 years old potty trained to 1st 

grade age). 

How much does Twilight Camp cost? 

The camp fee is $50 for graduating kindergarten to 4th  

graders.  Tot Lot Staff Kids camp is $30 for staff 

children.  Adults Volunteers are $10 for camp supplies 

and Teen Volunteers (13-17) are free. Time worked 

can be used for community service hours at most 

schools.  After April 27th there will be a late fee for 

kids attending camp! 

What is required to sign up? 

Go to : http://sedieckmann.wix.com/

aquilatwilightcamp to sign up and pay for camp.  

All adults working camp must agree to a background 

check for the safety of all children.   Also they will 

have to fill out a medical form ,  attend one of the 

training sessions listed on our calendar and take 

Youth Protection Training in a classroom.  Training 

lasts about 2-1/2 hours for both.  We want to make 

sure all adults know what to expect and how to 

handle any emergency situations for the safety of all 

involved.  If interested you may call our camp 

director, Sherry Dieckmann at 713-302-5399.  We 

have  a list of job descriptions on our web page.   

What are some of the activities: 

Safety training for each of the shooting sports, then 

campers will be shooting BB-guns, archery and wrist 

rockets.  We believe that by allowing kids to learn 

about how to safely handle or not handle weapons, 

we are protecting our youth.  All campers will be 

doing leatherworking and  a 

woodworking project to take home.  We 

will have a lot of different crafts for each 

grade level. Forth and fifth graders will 

be doing first aid training,   More details 

are on our webpage. 


